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 The County of Los Angeles Department of Mental Health (LAC-DMH), as required under the 

Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) is opening a public review and comment for the Capital 

Facilities Needs Proposal Plan.  The public review and comment period will run from March 1, 

2010 through March 30, 2010.  

 

MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES ACT (MHSA) 
CAPITAL FACILITES PLAN 

AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC REVIEW 
 

March 1, 2010 

 

The Capital Facilities Needs Proposal Plan provides an overview of how the County expects to 

utilize the $39,302,000 million allocated for Capital Facilities. 

The document for review is posted on the DMH website http://dmh.lacounty.info/mhsa/, and 

hard copies are available from DMH Office of the Administrative Deputy, 550 South Vermont 

Avenue 5th Floor, Room 502 Los Angeles, CA 90020. Any member of the public may request a 

hard copy of the document by contacting Katrin Aslanian-Vartan at (213) 738-2449.  A Public 

Hearing on the Capital Facilities Plan is scheduled for April 8, 2008 from 12-2 p.m. at Wilshire 

Plaza Hotel, 3515 Wilshire Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90014. Please check the web site prior 

to this date to confirm date, time, and location. Please e-mail your input, recommendations and 

comments to KAslanianVartan@dmh.lacounty.gov or submit written comments to Katrin 

Aslanian-Vartan, 550 South Vermont Avenue 5th Floor, Room #502 Los Angeles, CA 90020 or 

by fax to (213) 480-0671. 


	 

